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 USTR Will Review Extending Expired Exclusions  

The Office of the U.S. Trade Representative (USTR) has announced that they will have a review for possible reinstatement of the 549 
exclusions that expired on December 31, 2020.  In a USTR notice, the USTR will accept comments on its published list beginning on 
October 12, 2021. The comments for the need of the exclusions will be accepted until December 1, 2021.  

Comments must be filed electronically on the USTR website.  Instructions for filing the comments are included in a Federal Register 
Notice (FRN) issued by the USTR and that FRN which can be found here. 

Any reinstated exclusions will be retroactive back to October 12, 2021 

The USTR also published a list of the HTS numbers that will be under consideration for review and that list can be found here. 
 
  

  

  
 

Todd Boice, President 
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https://comments.ustr.gov/s/
https://ustr.gov/sites/default/files/files/Notices/Section%20301%20China%20Request%20for%20Comments/301%20FRN%20to%20Open%20Docket%20for%20Possible%20Reinstatement%20of%20Previously%20Extended%20Exclusions.pdf
https://ustr.gov/sites/default/files/files/Notices/Section%20301%20China%20Request%20for%20Comments/Annex%20of%20Previously%20Extended%20Exclusions%20for%20Website%20pab%20HA.pdf

